
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Shareholders 

Brasilia, May 9, 2025 

BRB - Banco de Brasília (“BRB” or “Bank”) hereby informs its 

shareholders that the Ordinary and Extraordinary General Meetings, which 

began on this date, have been suspended and will resume on May 16, 2025, 

at 14:30. 

We would like to point out that the Summary Minutes of these Meetings 

have been filed with the CVM and are available at ri.brb.com.br. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
BRB - Banco de Brasília S.A. 

 

 

Dario Oswaldo Garcia Junior 

Executive Director of Finance and Controlling 

Director of Investor Relations 

Iure Cavalcante Oliveira 

Investor Relations Manager 

E-mail: ri@brb.com.br 

Website: http://ri.brb.com.br 
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